
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Report of the Human 
Resources Committee 



 



The HUMAN RESOURCES COMMITTEE reports and recommends as follows:- 
 
 
1. Pay Policy Statement 2022-2023 
 

That at the meeting of the Human Resources Committee to be held on 15 
March 2023, the Committee will   consider a report of the Director of Smart 
Cities and Enabling Services (copy attached) on the Pay Policy Statement 
for 2023-2024 and seeking approval  for its publication. 
 
The report recommends the Human Resources Committee to recommend to 
Council that  the Pay Policy Statement 2023-2024 be approved and published 
on the Council’s website by 31 March 2023. 
 
The Human Resources Committee’s recommendations to Council will be set 
out in a supplementary report. 

  



 
 


